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Thank You and Goodbye!!
Thanks to Pat Mignogno for 
outstanding service as Parks 
Coordinator in 2019.  Pat worked 
diligently with Tom Nutini, Wendell 
Beachy, residents, and contractors on 
park maintenance and drainage 
improvements this year.  Alas, Pat and 
his wife Gail have sold their house 
and are in the process of  moving.  
We’ll miss you!

www.heatherlake.org

Upcoming Board Meetings

Board meetings are open to the homeowners.  The next meeting is 

scheduled on Thursday, January 16, 6pm at the Smith Residence, 

(1800 E Glenhurst Dr.). 

Kindly notify a board member if  you plan to attend.

WINTER WEATHER

The association does not salt or 

remove snow/ice from the walk path 

around the lake, so please step 

carefully if  you visit the park.  You 

are at your own risk.  

Also, a reminder that there is no 

skating on the pond.  Our weather is 

not conducive to a thick, solid ice 

formation.

WELCOME NEW NEIGHBORS!

Wayne (Doug) and Kelly Petty, Lot 33

1855 E Glenhurst Dr.
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Directors /Board members NEEDED!!
We need owners to volunteer to serve as Directors. Board meetings are held 

six times per year, and last about two hours per meeting. Directors are 

covered by insurance and have a duty to look at problems for the best 

interests of  all the owners and residents. It is a great way to learn about our 

neighborhood and gives the tremendous satisfaction of  helping others. 

Compensation includes the knowledge that YOU are making a difference in 

our community. Free educational training booklets and seminars are also 

available. Please contact a board member if  you are able to serve or have 

questions. Email us at heatherlake.association@gmail.com.

Current Board Members

Board Support

Email:  heatherlake.association@gmail.com

President Eric Jones (740) 739-8441

Vice President Virginia Ware (918) 289-1248

Treasurer Mike Smith (614) 833-2580

Secretary Vacant

Deed Restrictions Vacant

Parks & Common Grounds Vacant

Parks & Common Grounds Support Tom Nutini

Architectural Review Board Susan Nutini, Ralph Buckland, 

Pat Martino

Website Don Hornbeck

Local Toy Drives

Nationwide Children’s Hospital:
https://www.nationwidechildrens.org/giving/ways-to-give/fundraising-events/events-

calendar/2019/12/holiday-toy-drive

The Salvation Army:
https://fcohio.salvationarmy.org/FairfieldCounty/christmas-cheer-campaign

Holiday Wish: 
http://childrenservices.franklincountyohio.gov/media/events/holiday-wish.cfm
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